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  This week we have been…
Learning about the concept ‘bottom’. 
Practising throwing and catching during P.E. 
Learning about people who help us. We learnt about postmen/lady’s. 
Looking at rhyming words. 
Practising our shape recognition. 
Practising creating repeating patterns and recognising what comes next in a pattern. 
Important Dates and Messages:

Important information regarding children moving to Reception
We want to provide the best start possible for our Nursery children moving into Reception in September. Therefore, the Conker Class will be moving up as a whole class. We are unable to send up the Berry Class as a whole class due to there being more children in this class. The Berry children will be placed with children who attend similar sessions and days where possible. Classes and Reception teachers will be announced during the week beginning 28th June. 

To prepare for Reception, we please ask that children no longer bring toys or teddy’s into school with them. This will also prevent your child losing their toy. Thank you :)

Now that the weather is warmer can you please ensure that your child brings a named sun hat into Nursery each day, we ask that you apply sunscreen before they come into Nursery as staff are not able to do this throughout the day.

Our school policy promotes health eating, Can you please ensure that your child has water in their bottle each day, squash, juice is not allowed. Many thanks. 


























  
Weekend Task- 

This week we would like you to make a pattern using some objects in your house. Perhaps you could use lego blocks, different colour socks or you could draw a pattern with different coloured pencils. I wonder if you can then describe your pattern? 
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